
April 8, 2021 

Dear Staff, Parents and Guardians, 

This letter is to advise you that Maniwaki Woodland School will be closed to on-site learning from April 9 to April 
18, 2021. The decision has been taken in collaboration with, and at the direction of, Santé Publique Quebec as 
there have been several positive COVID-19 cases in the school this week. 

Elementary students will be provided with educational packages and support through next week and Secondary 
students will be online as per their regular schedule.  

Additional information will be forthcoming from Santé Publique with direction and guidance regarding the need 
for testing or isolation. 

Please rest assured that the health, safety and security of our students, staff and families remain our main 
priority. With this in mind we ask that you respect and follow all public health guidelines and monitor your own 
and your child’s health. 

Ruth Ahern 
Assistant Director General 
Western Quebec School Board 


